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Responses to  ISRP Comments:

This proposal is asking for funding of the six projects only.  The identified projects can be accomplished using the limited staff we now employ and would not interfere with our ongoing Mitchell Act shop production/major maintenance responsibilities.  

A number of conflicting items confront the ODFW that limit our abilities to accomplish more of the needed construction and O & M projects brought up in the comments.  The direction this agency has been instructed to follow does not allow this program to proceed with a large project load.  At the adjournment of the legislative session, July 01, the department was given strict guidelines to follow and instructions by Director Ball to correct years of the improper use of assigned position numbers.  Even if funding is granted that would allow us to accomplish our projects the agency does not have the authorization to proceed without following proper procedures as outlined by the Oregon Legislature. Unfortunately, this will have an impact on our abilities to complete projects in the short term but it is a necessary action to future success.

The Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife would like to move forward with the proposal to expand the budget for new construction and needed O&M but until some stability or settlement of the problems noted above we feel this is the best we can hope to accomplish.  

We appreciate the opportunity to be included in the process and look forward to future participation with the ISRP.         Thank You.

